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Jane Tucker

From: NWNorthPlanning [NWNorthPlanning@environment-agency.gov. uk]

Sent: 01 October 2012 12:00

To: Jane Tucker

Subject: RE: Consultation on planning application 3/2012/0817 Park Style, Leagram, Chipping
Thankyou for consulting the Environment Agency on this application. We have no comments.

Kind regards

Sam Turner
Planning Assistant - Sustainable Places

Environment Agency PO Box 519 South Preston PR5 8GD
01772 714258
sam.turner@environment-agency.gov.uk

Please send all planning related matters to: nwnorthplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk

We've launched a consultation on proposals for voluntary chargeable agreements for planning pre-
application advice for complex developments You can view the consultation document and have your say
here — https://consult. environment-agency.gov.uk/portall The closing date for comments is 9 November
2012

From: Jane Tucker [mailto:Jane Tucker@ribblevalley.gov.uk]

Sent: 21 September 2012 17:05

To: NWNorthPlanning

Subject: Consultation on planning application 3/2012/0817 Park Style, Leagram, Chipping

Click hetg to report this email as spam.

Please can we have your comments on the above planning application? | have attached the formal
consultation letter and here is a link to view the application on our website
http-/iwww. ribblevalley.gov.uk/planningApplication?appNumber=3%2F2012%2F0817 &submit=Go

<<12 0817 consult env ag pdf>>

Jane Tucker| Planning Reception|

Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe, Lancashire BB7
2RA

T: 01200 414499| F: 01200 414487| E: jane.tucker@ribblevalley. gov.uk] W:
www.ribblevalley.gov.uk

Best in the country for customer satisfaction — 94 per cent of Ribbie Valley

residents are satisfied with life in the borough (Place Survey 2009)
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